



## Dear Project Lead The Way colleague:

Rochester Institute of Technology is pleased to be able to once again provide a minigrant to your school, based upon the number of Project Lead The Way students who registered for RIT college credit between January and December 2020. RIT grants \$20 per registered student. This year, RIT will return more than \$86,580.00 ranging from \$20.00 to \$4,060.00 per school.

Mini-grant funds should be allocated to enhance support to your school's PLTW program. They are not intended to replace existing funding sources. The mini-grant check is being sent to your attention as that is what was we were instructed to do.

PLTW teachers submitted 23,010 passing grades to RIT and out of those 4,458 courses were taken for RIT credit. 24% of those registering for credit were females. If you or anyone else at your school would like more specific data (i.e., the names of your students who registered or number of passing grades for each course) or have any questions, please just let me know.

In May, we will e-mail each District Administrator, School Administrator and/or PLTW teacher a copy of the parent letter/registration form that they can print out and distribute to their students. We have found that many schools customize the parent letter and many teachers mark the student's stanine score on this letter.

We appreciate all you and the PLTW teachers do during the school year to ensure that your students are getting the most out of the PLTW program.

Best Regards,

## Deborah

Deborah A Cooper Asst. Director/School Relations and Marketing Rochester Institute of Technology/PLTW 137 Lomb Memorial Drive Rochester, NY 14623-5604

E-mail: <u>Deborah.Cooper@rit.edu</u>

Phone: 585-475-4609 Fax: 585-475-4740